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Thanks to you

“To make things clearer for you, from now on we’ll be providing your yearly
finance update separately from the Volunteer News. In this year’s edition, as well
as providing the 2017 figures for Association spend and income, we focus on your
contributions and activities across the regions.

But first | would like to start by saying
thank you. Once again branches and groups
very generously supported our Chief
Executive’s Appeal in 2017, allocating almost
£300,000 towards funding research projects,
the MND Connect helpline and supporting
our wonderful Association Visitors.

Last year we introduced our Benefits
Advice Service across England, Wales and
Northern Ireland. In just eight months this
service dealt with hundreds of enquiries
and identified over £1 million of benefits
that people living with, or affected by MND
were eligible to claim.

I must also mention our 2017 Charity
of the Year partnership with Credit Suisse.
Through the one-year partnership called No
Time To Wait we were hoping to raise
£600,000 to fund three key areas of our
work: care centres, voice banking and
Project MinE. By the end of the partnership,
an incredible £770,000 had been raised,
smashing the original target.

Finally, | would like to introduce Neil Fray,
who joined us at the start of this year as the
new Director of Finance. Neil has a wealth
of experience in the charity sector and it’s
great to have him as part of our team.”
Thank you and best wishes, i
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Sally Cight;-Chief Executive

Neil Fray

Finance Director

¢
| joined the MND
Association as Director of
Finance in January 2018
having spent well over a
decade in the non-profit
sector.

Having spent my early
career in industry sectors
ranging from construction
and energy to waste
management and IT
recruitment, | made a
conscious decision, in
2004, to move into the
third sector and apply my
skills in organisations with
a greater social purpose.

Outside of work | have a
passion for Art History and
walking up mountains. |
am also a Trustee of the
Association for Art History
and Action On Poverty.

I am very much looking
forward to meeting lots of
you at future events, and
I'm sure I'll see many of
you at this year's AGM.

Neil talks numbers
11 reserves of the Association.

I Having healthy reserve balances is essential

for the future of the Association, however,

wherever possible, we should seek to
maximise the flexibility we have to utilise
those reserves to help us achieve our
vision of a world free from MND.”

T has been another great year for our
branch and group network, not only for
the fantastic support provided to so many
people affected by MND, but also financially.

Income of £2.4 million in 2017 represents 13%
of the total for the Association. £1.1 million of this
was spent directly on local care (you can see a full
breakdown of branch/group spend on page 4).

A number of large legacies has served to
increase the balance of reserves restricted for
specific purposes to almost £1.2 million which
represents about 70% of the total restricted

Neil Fray, Director of Finance

Income of £2.4 million represents 13% of the total
for the Association
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